
       
 

 

Fall Back on November 4 

On November 4th, we lose an hour and it will be darker earlier. With shorter days this time of 
year, motorists, bicyclists and pedestrians need to be extra alert to see each other.  

Improving visibility means improving safety for all. Wearing light colors or reflective clothing is 
one of the simplest things pedestrians and cyclists can to do to keep themselves safe. 

Here are some suggestions to help keep you safe while walking and biking: 

• Wear bright, reflective clothing when walking or biking. 
• Don’t wear headphones or text while crossing the street. 
• Make eye contact before crossing in front of vehicles. 
• Driving or biking? Expect and slow down for pedestrians in popular walking areas, 

around schools and parks, and near crosswalks. 

When more people walk, bike and take the bus, it makes the route to school safer, less 
congested and more fun for everyone. Thank you for continuing to walk, bike and use the bus. 
It’s the Way to Go! 

 


